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Friday 23rd September 2022 

 

Dear parents/guardians, 

 

 

This letter is to inform you that there has been an update to the school’s RSE policy. School governors 

have made the decision to teach some of the vocabulary for body parts earlier on, in reception. This 

decision has been made for safeguarding and education purposes so that should children need to share 

with an adult in school that this area of their body has been hurt, it is clear which part they are talking 

about. Adults in school will use this accurate terminology to ensure there is no confusion and to teach 

children that these parts of the body are private. 

 

The updated version of the policy is attached to this email and can also be found on our school website. 

 

Should you have any questions regarding this, please do not hesitate to contact the school. 

 

Yours Sincerely, 

 

 

Mrs Sally Sixsmith 

Head Teacher 

 


